
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

ERRATUM 

Minutes of the Canadian Nuclear Safety  

Commission Meeting held on Wednesday November 5 


and Thursday November 6, 2008. 




On Wednesday, November 5, 2008 (technical briefing session, beginning at 9:00 a.m.) 
and Thursday, November 6,2008 (beginning at 2:00 p.m.), the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission held a meeting on the matters set out in the agenda CMD 08-M72.A. The 
meetjng was held in the Public Hearing Room, CNSC Offices, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, 
Ontario. 

The following corrections are made to the Minutes of the meeting that were approved by 
the Commission on December 11, 2008: 

On page 192, paragraph 18, which read as follows: 

"Responding to the Commission question if the 2012 target for the EA approval 
and construction licence could be met, NWMO stated that so far no major delays 
had been encountered and that it expect to submit an application for a 
construction licence in early 2011". 

Is changed to: 

"With respect to the low and intermediate level waste, the Commission asked 
OPG if the 2012 target for the EA approval and construction licence for the DGR 
could be met. OPG stated that so far no major delays had been encountered and 
that it expects to make licensing submissions in early 2011." 

Marc Leblanc 
Secretary of the Commission 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

Approved on: January 7, 2009 


